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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 

– –



FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 

Would you like to travel to the Holy Land in September 2024? I am leading a 

pilgrimage to the Holy Land of Israel from September 16-27, 2024. The trip will 

include visits to Jerusalem, Bethlehem, Bethany, Nazareth, Cana, Mount Carmel, 

Mount Tabor, the Dead Sea and Galilee. A full-time expert guide will accompany 

the group. The price is $3,995.00 plus airfare.  

To learn more or to register, go to: https://cvent.me/YBoZvq. Or scan the QR 
code below: 

 

 

 

Tree Trench and Rain Garden Project finished! Two weeks ago, the Ramsey 

Washington Metro Watershed District (RWMWD) planted three Triumph Elm 

trees in the middle of our parking lot and four Pinnacle Birch trees and a few 

bushes between the parking lot fence and Third Street. Some history: the 

RWMWD approached us in Fall 2021 and asked if they could pay for a project to 

install three trees and a rain garden in our parking lot. The installation occurred 

during August-October 2022. With this project now completed, much of the 

rainwater and snow melt flowing off our parking lot will go into the three tree 

boxes and rain garden. The soil, gravel and roots beneath the trees and garden will 

trap pollutants such as gasoline, oil and suspended solids before the water flows 

into the stormwater system. Eventually, this water flows into the Mississippi 

River. This project is a good way for us to practice responsible stewardship of our 

natural resources. I think the new trees and rain garden also make our parking lot 

appear more pleasant. Thank you for your patience throughout this project 

especially during August-October 2022 when half of our parking lot was fenced 

off as a work zone. 

Monday-Thursday, June 12-15 

I will be on retreat in South Dakota and there will be no weekday Mass here on 

Tuesday-Thursday, June 13-15. I enjoy an annual retreat for spiritual renewal, 

reflection and extended prayer.  

Monday-Thursday, June 19-22 

I will be attending the Presbyteral Assembly in Winona, MN and there will be no 

weekday Mass here on Tuesday-Thursday, June 20-22. The Presbyteral Assembly 

is the gathering every other year for the priests and bishops of the Archdiocese of 

St. Paul and Minneapolis. We discuss various topics of ministry, priesthood and 

spirituality. We also have social time to grow in relationship with each other. I find 

that half the priests in this Archdiocese are older than me and half of them are 

younger than me which makes me feel both young and old at the same time! 

God Bless You,  

Father John Mitchell 

mailto:mike.kelleher@stpascals.org
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